
" In 2002 Gay joined the committee and has remained on it ever
since. In the years following Gay has served as President, Vice
President, Chief Show steward, in charge of the monthly show
table to name a few of the roles she has held. Gay has been a
consulting rosarian since 2003 and is only too happy to help
members. Gay has been involved with the rose pruning team since
2006 and after awhile took on the role of organising the team.
This is major job with it being a main fundraiser for the Society.
Gay makes numerous phone calls to garden owners and the pruning
team while keeping an eye on the weather to make sure the event
happens. Gay leads from the front with her knowledge of rose
pruning. Gay is always available to help out in our public rose
pruning demonstrations and helps members. The passion for roses
does not stop there as Gay has been a Trial Ground judge since
2009. Gay is a woman of many talents as she has been writing the
cultural notes for our monthly magazine for many years. The Rose
Ranfurly competition is supported by Gay as she visits members’
gardens on the lookout for our rose entries. Gay is a lover of mini
roses and enjoys being able to enter at our annual show where she
has won many prizes. Gays’ enthusiasm and willingness to take on
tasks and giving up of her own time to help others is to be
admired. The Feilding Rose Society is very grateful to have a very
hard working member in Gay. ."
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